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Issue No 61 - April 2014 

 
 
 
 
 

Shire of Dandaragan 

NOTICE OF COUNCIL MEETINGS 
 

Please be advised that the Ordinary Meeting of Council for 2014 / 2015 will be held on 
the following dates, times and venues: 

 
Public Forums commence immediately following the closure of the Council Meeting 
which is generally about 6.00pm.  
 
Members of the public are most welcome to attend both the Council Meetings and the 
Public Forums. 
 
BY ORDER OF THE COUNCIL 
 
 
Tony Nottle 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

DAY DATE TIME MEETING VENUE 

Thurs 24 July 2014 5.00pm Jurien Bay 

Thurs 28 August 2014 11.00am Jurien Bay 

  (School Visit)     

Thurs 25 September 2014 5.00pm Dandaragan 

Thurs 23 October 2014 5.00pm Jurien Bay 

Thurs 27 November 2014 5.00pm Jurien Bay 

Thurs 18 December 2014 5.00pm Jurien Bay 

Thurs 22 January 2015 5.00pm 
Badgingarra (AGM of Electors 

7.00pm) 

Thurs 26 February 2015 5.00pm Jurien Bay 

Thurs 26 March 2015 5.00pm Jurien Bay 

Thurs 23 April 2015 5.00pm Cervantes 

Thurs 28 May 2015 5.00pm Jurien Bay 

Thurs 25 June 2015 5.00pm Badgingarra 
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RATES & FINANCE OFFICER - KELLI ANDA 
 
My name is Kelli Anda and I have recently 
joined the team at the Shire of Dandaragan as 
the new Rates and Finance Officer. 
 
I have had a variety of jobs in my working life 
from a Food Processor to Console Operator to 
Senior Sales Consultant at the Perth 
International Airport where I was for 7 years.  In 
more recent years I managed the Just Jeans 
store in Esperance for 2 years and then moved 
on to an office / sales position with a local family 
run air conditioning and refrigeration business and most recently at Bankwest here in 
Jurien Bay. 
 
In 2007 my husband had an opportunity to work in Northam to better his career.  We 
made the move, had our first son, and kept on moving around the state for the next 2 
years  while we waited for the position in Jurien to become open.  Although we had 
never been to Jurien we wanted to get back to the coast and had heard how nice the 
town was.  This finally happened in 2009 and we moved to Cervantes and then in 2010 
we purchased a property in Jurien after falling in love with the town.  In 2012 I gave 
birth to our second son to complete our family.   

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT ACT 2005 

LOCAL PLANNING SCHEME AMENDMENT AVAILABLE FOR INSPECTION 

SHIRE OF DANDARAGAN  

LOCAL PLANNING SCHEME NO 7, AMENDMENT NO 21 

Notice is hereby given that the local government of the Shire of Dandaragan has prepared 
the abovementioned Scheme Amendment for the purpose of rezoning Lot 62 Roberts 
Street, Jurien Bay from “Tourist” to “Special Use” and amending Schedule 4 - Special Use 
Areas, contained within the Scheme text by inserting “SU - Lot 62 (No 20) Roberts Street, 
Jurien Bay”.    

Documents setting out and explaining the Scheme Amendment are available for viewing at 
the Shire Administration Centre in Bashford Street, Jurien Bay during normal opening hours 
or via the Shire’s website at www.dandaragan.wa.gov.au. For further information on the 
documentation please contact the Planning Department at the Shire Administration Centre 
on 9652 0800. 

Submissions on the Scheme Amendment may be made in writing on a Form No 4 to be 
lodged with the undersigned on or before Friday 9 May 2014. 

This Amendment is available for inspection in order to provide an opportunity for public 
comment and it should not be construed that final approval will be granted.  

 

Tony Nottle 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER  
Shire of Dandaragan 
PO Box 676 
JURIEN BAY   WA   6516 
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Tronox and Shire of Dandaragan  
Community Sporting and Recreation Facilities Fund 

The Tronox and Shire of Dandaragan Community Sporting and Recreation Facilities 
Fund provides a total of $30,000 to local clubs and community groups within the Shire 
for sporting and recreation equipment and small scale infrastructure projects each year.  

These grants offer up to half the costs for small equipment to community groups. The 
grants are now open and will close 4pm on Monday 30 June 2013. Letters have 
been sent to community groups and sporting bodies within the Shire with guidelines and 
application forms. Applications will also be available to download from the Shire’s 
website at www.dandaragan.wa.gov.au.  

If you require any assistant in completing the forms or have any questions please 
contact Kelly Shipway at the Jurien Bay Administration Centre on 9652 0800 or via 
email cdo@dandaragan.wa.gov.au. 

Shire of  Dandaragan Community Grants 
The Shire of Dandaragan offers small grants of up to $1,500, to Community and Cultural 
groups within the Shire for events or activities. The purpose of the program is to provide 
funds for individuals and community based organisations in support of the development 
of social, economic, recreational, art and cultural benefits. If your group is ineligible for 
the Tronox / Shire grants, then your group MAY be eligible to apply under the 
community grants scheme. Guidelines and application forms are available from the 
Jurien Shire office and also on the Shire website. For further information please call 
Kelly Shipway at the Shire Administration Centre on 9652 0800. 

Applications will close at 4 pm on MONDAY 30 June 2014. 

NEW VISITOR CENTRE PROGRESS 
As construction on the new Visitor Information and Civic Centre building progresses, 
plans are underway for the internal fit out, including the Turquoise Coast Visitor 
Information Centre.  

Two social media platforms for the new centre, Facebook and Twitter, have been 
launched recently to enable residents and visitors to keep in touch with what is 
happening in and around the Shire in the lead up to the new building opening later this 
year. To connect with the new Visitor Information Centre on social media follow these 
links: 

https://www.facebook.com/TurquoiseCoastWA  

https://twitter.com/TurquoiseWA  

One of the key elements of the Facebook site is an events calendar that provides up to 
date information on both regular and one-off events in the Shire. If you would like your 
event promoted through Facebook or Twitter or you hear of anything interesting 
happening around town please contact Alison Slyns at the Shire on 9652 0800 or 
tmc@dandaragan.wa.gov.au.  

The link for the events page is:  

https://www.facebook.com/TurquoiseCoastWA/events  


